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ATAINZ Conference Wellington 2021 - a new 
beginning! 

https://u5962804.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=xxlHETl5JVb9Edy-2FJ-2Ba5UOrwcLBvsrbpQ6VzWCkc5WHzr67RCvZZ1hg70QIQkvPUz0fu_Ar9XZOA8vrPFW2pk3qlUQBf5iWBcM2mQDm77RJvW6-2BT65F-2BT6C4oj-2BG9D192aevCFKp0wn5MSmF9XQumnntyUOS6a3Nyaac6w4-2BL8uhaL7jtt5VfwsVBhbb2J88bansbDITtqsijRL0j9bYl8PcR2zOcER7dJmbr1SEVDpqQeAzCI81YVVCvKy1tXJhIQ5u4brQmbi3IJUQLeamcrNBQ7OOptkpaglmYRMfgfN1BEgay-2BOz1NiJCjRJtpdZMFlmOSpo12WntJTEWno95tDzYuHYdXA7zzEGPChk0CSKUVOFwOQAFoyT3Zn2AwBFmvLA5uYLhXfTxcQ11KTtt68SXn-2BHB6JxekDltxjd8Qmn71V8EHiyetE6EG36u4j-2Fag5sUU8aPMQ12I5WpsnMiCF1nk-2FJPUjhHRG2-2BNXYZ3aP7RW7GJVp7cWV007q-2BDbKcY5W-2BCMjYoewgMwin2BCsSJv5YN1wAM2WINRFWc7-2FyHBP0GHRJaAqU0qRIq7A7NtAp-2B6OxG0jinA2LmFcoec41XTyG8ipOqGVGAbbmE0r7dqgyJ5ulFCfoURcXdPDHGskKPWb6An13Ls94uQYKS3I4EdVlnJVdWYPJ4xsp6JFcVs-2BsUQ1mwP47uGbI09hV2BwGbzIrZv55kN8aHX-2BzjHYw9TV8mvC3KzYFirDQRMaNHtbHgugwtEOXUITneZ0Zays8OoVdUZlbLiIU-2FEc1i1YNqnLBg-3D-3D
https://www.atainz.co.nz/index.php?page=conferencebooking


 

 

We are excited to share with you that we have over 150 attendees joining our 2021 
conference. This year's conference allows attendees to join us in person in Wellington or 

by livestream. We have an interesting 2 days planned so don't miss out! 
  
We have a host of dynamic speakers, presenters and exhibitors attending in the capital to 
wow you with their knowledge and experience. This event will be a great opportunity to 

meet your fellow ATAINZ members, peers and mingle at our social events so make sure to 
bring your business cards! The capital will host this long awaiting event. The board are 
eager for you to get well informed and have fun leading up to the close of the tax year. 

 

 

  

 

 

Resurgence Support Payment 

 

While we are relieved that this lock down did not last beyond the three days in 

Auckland, as advisors to New Zealand small business across the country, we feel even 
greater concern for many of us effected this month. 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/Wellington+Station,+Pipitea,+Wellington/Shed+6/@-41.2816623,174.7731197,16z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m13!4m12!1m5!1m1!1s0x6d38ae2c03f7c06f:0xb4200d67d57794!2m2!1d174.7789262!2d-41.2784011!1m5!1m1!1s0x6d38afd39d4fe999:0x5b58f88289e01f90!2m2!1d174.7790655!2d-41.2849621?hl=en


  
In response to criticism in past lockdowns that business was not being provided with 
enough support to pay other bills, the government has provided the Resurgence 

Support Payment. This support payment is in the form of a grant and consists of a 
base payment of $1,500 per applicant, plus $400 per full time equivalent (FTE) staff 
member up to a cap of 50 FTEs. This means a business can receive a grant of up to 
$21,500. Key eligibility criteria are: 
  
The business must have suffered a decline in revenue of 30% or more due to a COVID 
alert level increase to level 2 or higher.  This is calculated by comparing the seven day 
period during the higher alert level with typical weekly revenue in the six weeks 

preceding the move from Level 1. 
  
A business cannot receive a payment more than four times the amount their revenue 
has declined by. The RSP will remain open for applications for one month after the 

return to alert level 1, from 23rd February 2021. 
  
There is no restriction on what the funds can be used for, unlike the wage subsidy. 
Business could therefore use this to pay rent, cover the cost of stock that needs to be 

disposed of due to trading limitations, and so on. Any size business can apply for the 
resurgence support payment. 
  
This scheme is going to be administered by Inland Revenue rather than the Ministry 

of Social Development as happened with the wage subsidies. 

 

 

 

  

 

A deluge of Tax changes 

The Privacy Act 2020 came into effect from 1st December 2020. 
  

https://www.ird.govt.nz/search#q=resurgence&t=All&numberOfResults=25


The Trust Act 2019 changes came into effect from 30th January 2021. 
  

From 1st April 2021, Along with the 39% tax rate change for earners over $180k 

income, there are a number of other changes, from vehicle km rates, through to GST 

and RWT changes. 
 

  

 

 

End of year planning 

As the 31st March tax year end is fast approaching. 
  
Firstly, you have until 16th March to make use of the $5,000 threshold for “low value 
assets”. 
  
You can write off assets up to the value of $5,000 acquired on or before 16th March 
2021. 
  
For assets purchased on or after 17th March 2021, the threshold will be reduced to 
$1,000 going forward. 
  
Companies may consider paying dividends out to use imputation credits prior to the 

31st March 2021, so that the shareholders are taxed at 33% rather than 39%. 
  
You might also do so because the shareholders might have an overdrawn current 
account which you want to get into credit. 

 

  

 

 

  

https://u5962804.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=xxlHETl5JVb9Edy-2FJ-2Ba5UGONRMDPApBAvKNJs76L3P4r58Zms7WapMibUAyjdByXevoNndOxXTUNwG8T2s8l8pjt2g22Bwl4GdNi1NYliSob1WnQcuf0x43nlpUalodRVcuzv5USP7MBl7RfXmz6QUDpASbU4vRpRRLPYZiBjB87kBEpcyA0-2FusOMWK6-2BQ9Z8KZj_Ar9XZOA8vrPFW2pk3qlUQBf5iWBcM2mQDm77RJvW6-2BT65F-2BT6C4oj-2BG9D192aevCFKp0wn5MSmF9XQumnntyUOS6a3Nyaac6w4-2BL8uhaL7jtt5VfwsVBhbb2J88bansbDITtqsijRL0j9bYl8PcR2zOcER7dJmbr1SEVDpqQeAzCI81YVVCvKy1tXJhIQ5u4brQmbi3IJUQLeamcrNBQ7OOptkpaglmYRMfgfN1BEgay-2BOz1NiJCjRJtpdZMFlmOSpo12WntJTEWno95tDzYuHYdXA7zzEGPChk0CSKUVOFwOQAFoyT3Zn2AwBFmvLA5uYLhXfTxcQ11KTtt68SXn-2BHB6JxekDltxjd8Qmn71V8EHiyetE6EG36u4j-2Fag5sUU8aPMQ12I5WpsnMiCF1nk-2FJPUjhHRG2-2BNXYZ3aP7RW7GJVp7cWV007q-2BDbKcY5W-2BCMjYoewgMwin2BCsSJv5YN1wAM2WINRFWc7-2FyHBP0GHRJaAqU0qRIq7A7NtAp-2B6OxG0jinA2LmFcoec41XTyG1msMz4QbkQhSVwLKOOD4wqNqAEI5XLE0B3KnMii70q-2BdDj0F7riIr5cCBj1wrbfKWghrt4ijmZ6UsJa2zJm4GfqP-2FlvUf0ul-2Bd9JLzg41wYaTDN0zFtV2TYhd74cVZ6i14MmhK2OJe8NozwmStAzX2VBVkxvYWJbYVDYtp3X7PSWC-2Bgjwvqed-2FE1JzOYTdTcA-3D-3D
https://u5962804.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=xxlHETl5JVb9Edy-2FJ-2Ba5UGONRMDPApBAvKNJs76L3P4r58Zms7WapMibUAyjdByXevoNndOxXTUNwG8T2s8l8pjt2g22Bwl4GdNi1NYliSob1WnQcuf0x43nlpUalodRVcuzv5USP7MBl7RfXmz6QUDpASbU4vRpRRLPYZiBjB87kBEpcyA0-2FusOMWK6-2BQ9Z8KZj_Ar9XZOA8vrPFW2pk3qlUQBf5iWBcM2mQDm77RJvW6-2BT65F-2BT6C4oj-2BG9D192aevCFKp0wn5MSmF9XQumnntyUOS6a3Nyaac6w4-2BL8uhaL7jtt5VfwsVBhbb2J88bansbDITtqsijRL0j9bYl8PcR2zOcER7dJmbr1SEVDpqQeAzCI81YVVCvKy1tXJhIQ5u4brQmbi3IJUQLeamcrNBQ7OOptkpaglmYRMfgfN1BEgay-2BOz1NiJCjRJtpdZMFlmOSpo12WntJTEWno95tDzYuHYdXA7zzEGPChk0CSKUVOFwOQAFoyT3Zn2AwBFmvLA5uYLhXfTxcQ11KTtt68SXn-2BHB6JxekDltxjd8Qmn71V8EHiyetE6EG36u4j-2Fag5sUU8aPMQ12I5WpsnMiCF1nk-2FJPUjhHRG2-2BNXYZ3aP7RW7GJVp7cWV007q-2BDbKcY5W-2BCMjYoewgMwin2BCsSJv5YN1wAM2WINRFWc7-2FyHBP0GHRJaAqU0qRIq7A7NtAp-2B6OxG0jinA2LmFcoec41XTyG1msMz4QbkQhSVwLKOOD4wqNqAEI5XLE0B3KnMii70q-2BdDj0F7riIr5cCBj1wrbfKWghrt4ijmZ6UsJa2zJm4GfqP-2FlvUf0ul-2Bd9JLzg41wYaTDN0zFtV2TYhd74cVZ6i14MmhK2OJe8NozwmStAzX2VBVkxvYWJbYVDYtp3X7PSWC-2Bgjwvqed-2FE1JzOYTdTcA-3D-3D


 

Are you ready for the ATAINZ 2021 Conference? We sure are! To help you organise 

and get the most out of the conference, here are a few tips on useful things to bring: 
  
- Business Cards (networking is important at conferences!) 
  
- Notebook or tablet to take notes (great way to share learnings with the team) 
  
- Reusable drink bottle (a learning brain requires 1.5 - 2 litres of water a day!) 
  
- Put your out of office on (this way you do not disrupted when you are soaking up all 

of the amazing learnings at the conference) 
  
- A mix of clothes as you never know what weather you will get in Wellington :-) 
  
And most importantly - bring your passion and desire for learning! 
  
ATAINZ looks forward to seeing you all there and cannot wait to share all of the 

interesting content and speakers we have onboard this year.   
  

REGISTER NOW 
 

  

 

https://u5962804.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=xxlHETl5JVb9Edy-2FJ-2Ba5UOrwcLBvsrbpQ6VzWCkc5WFHVlt8PC6InZ7-2F0cr4-2BrCB8jhhd0o1mR5MJc3W9hwsgM-2B4IdfP7wymbaLNAFMOWls-3Dnh9a_Ar9XZOA8vrPFW2pk3qlUQBf5iWBcM2mQDm77RJvW6-2BT65F-2BT6C4oj-2BG9D192aevCFKp0wn5MSmF9XQumnntyUOS6a3Nyaac6w4-2BL8uhaL7jtt5VfwsVBhbb2J88bansbDITtqsijRL0j9bYl8PcR2zOcER7dJmbr1SEVDpqQeAzCI81YVVCvKy1tXJhIQ5u4brQmbi3IJUQLeamcrNBQ7OOptkpaglmYRMfgfN1BEgay-2BOz1NiJCjRJtpdZMFlmOSpo12WntJTEWno95tDzYuHYdXA7zzEGPChk0CSKUVOFwOQAFoyT3Zn2AwBFmvLA5uYLhXfTxcQ11KTtt68SXn-2BHB6JxekDltxjd8Qmn71V8EHiyetE6EG36u4j-2Fag5sUU8aPMQ12I5WpsnMiCF1nk-2FJPUjhHRG2-2BNXYZ3aP7RW7GJVp7cWV007q-2BDbKcY5W-2BCMjYoewgMwin2BCsSJv5YN1wAM2WINRFWc7-2FyHBP0GHRJaAqU0qRIq7A7NtAp-2B6OxG0jinA2LmFcoec41XTyG9sUsz9fhhFWd9CgxzhMBhkUkRG9VlP7leMXrGuFa7EsLtJ7YfXAcCxycLAWwXVVSe-2Bdrfnsj0GEeNCdY5RHksGIDsa7-2FIOK4OgWMjLne7CT4b1hoKuV2ctR9Japz0Tzce8nvJ1FvuoqmYmv96EK6Qv1XCCvzNxU9w-2FhNZryhN0rdADfMVYD8ze2h0-2BXyYqxiA-3D-3D

